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For Immediate Release
 
UPDATE ON NORTH MIAMI POLICE CHIEF POSITION 
 

North Miami, FL – February 4, 2014 – North Miami City Manager, Stephen Johnson, and North Miami Chief of Police, Marc Elias, Jr., have agreed to an amicable conclusion to his service at the North Miami Police Department by way of his resignation.  
The City of North Miami thanks him for his service to the community since 2010, when he was hired as Assistant Chief prior to being named Chief the following year.  The City Manager will work with the Police Department on the transition in the interim until a permanent assignment is made to the position.
# # #
 
Sincerely,
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Office of Communications
Pam Solomon, Public Information Manager
Cyncia Celestin, Public Information Specialist
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